

## SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

## POST OFFICE BOX 58862 HOUSTON, TEXAS 77058

April 4, 1972

Mr. Darryl Wayne Malone 302 Pebblebrook Drive Seabrook, Texas 77586

Dear Mr. Malone:

Thank you for appearing before the Rotary Foundation Committee on April 1, 1972.

After much deliberation, the committee has selected Miss Rebecca Lynn Bowers as our nominee for the Rotary Foundation Undergraduate Scholarship Award for the 1973 - 74 college year.

We were impressed by your qualifications and regret that we could not recommend you also for an award. But, unfortunately, we were allowed only one nominee.

On behalf of Rotary District Governor Upham and the entire committee, I congratulate you on the fine record you have made thus far; and all of us hope that you have continued success in pursuing your education.

Sincerely,

Harold L. Neely, Chairman Rotary Foundation Committee District 589

HLN:bbs

cc: Mr. Ernest D. Upham, Governor Rotary District 589

Mr. Robert K. Scott, President Space Center Rotary Club